
Chris Harding 
Salt Lake County Auditor 

Clerk of the Board of Equalization 
2001 South State Street N3-300 – PO Box 144575 

Salt Lake City UT 84114-4575 
Tel: 385-468-7200 

Email: propertytaxappeals@slco.org 
 

 
September 12, 2024 

 
R & C PARRY FAMILY PROPERTIES LLC 
15020 S 1690 W 
BLUFFDALE, UT  84065 
 

RE: Notice of withdrawal of 2024 appeal – Parcel No. 33-15-200-001-0000 
 

Dear Taxpayer: 

The Board of Equalization, having received a written request to withdraw the appeal filed on the above property, finds 
the request reasonable under the stated circumstances.  The requested appeal is withdrawn, and the matter considered 
closed for the current tax year. 

The action of the Board is effective immediately.  No further action will be taken in this matter. 

If you desire to review the findings and basis of this decision, please send request to email listed above. 
 
 
 

 

 
CC: SLCo Assessor  

  


